
Please see below communication from East Suffolk Council for consideration by AID Committee and note a formal planning application has 
now been submitted. This will be considered by the LTC Planning Committee on Thursday 11 January 2024.  
 
As you are aware I gave a presentation on the overall Cultural Quarter scheme recently to LTC members. Part of the scheme proposes to 
remove the West Wing of the Marina Centre and this will require making good the rotunda so that it visually connects to the rest of the area. 
As you can see below the proposal shows the before and after. The main difference being that windows are suggested to be install and I hope 
you agree that this is a better solution than having blank walls.  Such changes to the building will be paid for at no expense to LTC. I didn’t go 
into this specific detail in my presentation and therefore I wanted to make sure that all had site of the proposals.     
 

 
 
 
Emma Bellward 
East Suffolk Council.  
 
 


